
Brunella Bonaccorso, senior lecturer in Hydrology and Hydraulic Infrastructures at the University of Messina, 

has been selected for a Staff mobility for Teaching Assignment (STA), within the ERASMUS + KA2 CBHE 

NatRisk project, to be carried out at the Faculty of Civil Engineering of the University of Sarajevo (Sarajevo, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina). 

During the mobility period, from 9th June to 15th June 2019, she hold seminars on the topic “Drought analysis, 

forecasting and risk assessment” for local students and Faculty Staff. She also established very good relations 

with new colleagues of the Faculty, in particular with Prof Emina Hadsic Dreznjak, who provided her 

information on the institution, its academic structure and study programmes. 

It was also a valuable opportunity to visit Sarajevo and to deepen its history and get in touch with its 

multiculturalism. 

  

Figure 1. Seminars on Drought analysis, forecasting and risk assessment by Dr. Brunella Bonaccorso 

  

Figure 2. City Hall (on the left) and Baščaršija Square (on the right) in Sarajevo. 


